
OFFICE OF INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS (OIP)

Hello International Students and Friends,

Can you believe August starts tomorrow?!? Fall classes start in
just a few weeks, so make sure you are prepared and well-rested.
Now is the time to fit in those last few summer activities you've
been wanting to do, and we have some great opportunities
coming up, including the Valparaiso summer concert and drive-
in movie! We also have some ways to volunteer and welcome
our new international students, so don't miss out!

The OIP 

Valparaiso Summer Concert

During the summer, Valparaiso hosts various bands to play on
Thursday evenings in the Central Park Plaza. This event is free,
and we will be going together on August 3 at 7:00pm to watch a
1960s rock band. There are food trucks to purchase food. This is

a great way to get outside, enjoy some nice music, and see a
multitude of locals. Learn more about this event HERE

 Plan to meet here (statue of Orville Redenbacher) at 7:00pm.
If you need a ride, please email Adam Reinsma at

http://www.valpo.edu/
http://www.facebook.com/Valpo-International-Students-Scholars-1512951318955478/
http://www.instagram.com/valpointernationalprograms
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OJ9Mj8kt76c&list=PLF3xJJphNjsWmh8lFCp8M4vDbmexUvw2H
https://t.e2ma.net/click/j083te/r62953n/nb8l5k
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Central+Park+Plaza/@41.4673,-87.0644803,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x88119a0a721e3289:0xd934f725df088171!8m2!3d41.4673!4d-87.0619!16s%2Fg%2F11h0rkfr8?entry=ttu
https://www.valparaisoevents.com/event/summer-concert-series-sep5a-mh43h-3mfww
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Orville+Redenbacher+and+Charlie+Bowman+Historic+Marker/@41.4676527,-87.0634774,17.75z/data=!4m6!3m5!1s0x88119b7b4ef1514b:0xcd8b32e2248a2c6!8m2!3d41.4677398!4d-87.0619345!16s%2Fg%2F11h0mbcznx?entry=ttu


adam.reinsma@valpo.edu

Drive-In movie!

Have you ever seen a movie at a drive-in theater? Here's a
chance to do so! Come join the OIP to watch a new movie at a
unique, nostalgic venue right here in Valparaiso! More info to
come regarding which movie, but they do a double-feature at

8:30pm and 11:15pm throughout the week. Keep an eye out for
upcoming emails!



Can you volunteer/perform?

Our new student orientation starts August 17. If you have
time, can you help volunteer at orientation or be a peer
mentor (connect with a group of students throughout the
semester)? If so, please check out the following link: 
https://forms.gle/yG2dDxxn4fExNyvo7
VIC (Valparaiso International Center) is looking for performers
and volunteers for its annual World Cultural Festival on
Sunday, September 17. This event consists of cultural
performances, ethnic restaurants, and diverse organizations.
If you are interested, please be in contact with Peter Martin at
peter.martin@valpo.edu

Warning regarding weather

With the past week being extremely hot, we want to
remind you of some ways to avoid heat stroke and stay
safe: drink lots of water! In these hot days, make sure you
are drinking lots more water, and avoid being in the sun

https://forms.gle/yG2dDxxn4fExNyvo7


for too long during the hours of 11a-4p. Also, please wear
sunscreen to protect your skin. 

OIP Hours

The OIP is located at Harre Union Suite 250. Stop by to pick up documents, make an
appointment, or just chat between 9 am to 4 pm, Monday to Friday.

See you around campus!
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